
 
   
 
 
 

 

                                         
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
C1 Assembly 
Last week we were 
treated to a very 
entertaining assembly 
from C1.  The students 
had all chosen a country 
to research.  Using 
puppets that they had 
made, they shared 
interesting information 
about that country and 
performed a puppet 
dance to appropriate 
music. Kristen even 
performed her traditional 

Afghani dance without a puppet – and when we saw her hand movements we could see why a 
sock puppet would not have done it justice! 
 

Christian welcomes us all.    Audience members were invited up to help     
sing and sign the Rainbow Song. 
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EDUCATION SUPPORT CENTRE 

Important Dates 

Thursday 28th August – Creaney PS Faction Carnival 
9:15 am, Thursday 3rd September – Room 2 Assembly 
9am Monday 7th September – Parent Network Meeting at the Beach Shack 
Tuesday 8th September – Combined ESC Sports Carnival 
7 pm, Monday 14th September – School Council Meeting (all welcome) 
19th -25th September- Creaney ESC Art Display at Joondalup Library 
23rd September – School Photos 
25th September – Last day of Term 3 

      12:30pm, Parent social lunch, Kingsley Tavern  
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Congratulations 
Congratulations to the following students who 
received merit certificates at the last two assemblies. 
Room 1- Zac and Lara 
Room 2 – Jade, Mitchell and Harrison 
Room 3 – Joseph and Brock 
C1 – Kristen and Christian 
C2 – Elijah and Michelle 
 
Aussie of the Month 
Very special congratulations to Jayme and Hayden 
who were both presented with Aussie of the Month 
badges.  Both boys have beautiful manners and are 
great representatives for our school.  
 
 

 
 
 
Keep those stickers coming! 
Thank you to all of our families (and friends) who are 
collecting Woolworths Earn and Learn stickers.  It is 
great to see our box slowly filling up.   
Many of our students really enjoy the task of 
attaching the stickers to the collection sheets and 
then posting them in to the box.   
This weekend Woolworths are giving double stickers 
so we are hoping for a very full box on Monday. 
 
Deacon adds his completed sheet.  
 
 
Around the World in Room 2 
The students in Room 2 have been learning about a 
different country each week.  They have investigated 
the costumes, food, art, flags and music of Scotland, 
Ireland, Australia and Japan so far.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Creating the beautiful Japanese scrolls entailed several 
processes.  Here the students blow ink to create the cherry 
blossom branches. 

 
 The ‘Geishas’ show off their  finished scrolls. 

 



 
Room 3’s Assembly 
It has been a very lucky fortnight as we have been treated to two assemblies in that time.  Room 3 
shared a charming Farm themed assembly with us yesterday.   

 
Joseph tells us about his favourite things at school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Anthony finds the right head for his scarecrow. 
 

 
Peering out from his scarecrow 
hat, Brock has us all smiling at 

his list of favourite school 
appliances! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Hayden sings so confidently 
that it looked like a  
performance worthy of  
Tamworth!                                                             
 
 

 
 
 

      
 

 
 

As the only girl in the class, 
Sacha was happy to be a 
glamorous scarecrow. 



 
 
Disabled Children’s Raffle 
We had a lovely surprise this week when a cheque arrived from the Disabled 
Children’s Foundation.  The Board of the foundation has given us an extra 
$500 on top of the $1,558 we raised through ticket sales, bringing our total 
amount to $2,058.  This is a significant amount for our Centre and something 
we would not have been able to achieve through other fundraising efforts. 
Creaney ESC is extremely grateful to the foundation for their support of 
Education Support Schools in allowing us this opportunity.  Big thanks also 
go to our families who sold so many tickets.   
At this stage we are planning to use the money to extend our bike and scooter equipment.   
 
School Council Meeting 
The next meeting of the School Council will be held at 7pm on Monday 14th September.  All 
parents are welcome to attend.  It is a good opportunity to find out what is going on at our Centre 
and give us your input into future directions.  
 
More Straw Blowing Art 
Room 2 were not the only class blowing through straws to create Art.  The students in C1 were 
having lots of fun blowing bubbles in dye to print from.  I am sure their parents are relieved to see 
how carefully their clothes were protected! 
 

 
Ella concentrates on blowing up a big amount of bubbles while Elijah shows us the finished 
product. 
 
Fundraising Catalogues 
By now all families should have received 
catalogues from the Chalk and Parent Direct Toy 
Fundraiser.  This is an initiative organised by 
Tabbatha Farrant who has been impressed by 
the range of toys and equipment available and 
knew many parents would appreciate the chance 
to do some shopping from the convenience of 
home.  There is no pressure to buy but if you do, 
the Centre will receive 20% of total orders.  
Orders need to be returned to school by 
Thursday 10th September.  
 
Kind Regards,   

 
 
 

Catriona.Marcoolyn@education.wa.edu.au  

Our Senior Mentors Chloe and Christian 
prepare the catalogues for distribution.  
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